
 

 

 16th September 
2022   

 
 

22nd September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 1, 
 
Last academic year all schools received a special copy of a commemorative book for The 
Queen’s Jubilee.  We were not sent enough copies for children in Reception (2021-22) 
and we had to request more.  Despite our best efforts we have still not been sent 
enough copies for the entire year group, so have made the decision to send out the 
copies we do have to children who do not have older siblings at Cypress. 
 
We hope that children with older siblings at Cypress have been able to share and enjoy 
their copy of this book. 
 
Many thanks, 
  

 
 
Mrs Sorensen 
Head of Lower School 
 

 
 

 


